

## **UPCOMING EVENTS:**

March 9: PTO Mtg. @ OLE

March 10 & 31: Half Day of school—Dismissal at 11:40

March 14, 21 & 28: Late Start Tuesday

March 14, 21, 27, April 11, 18: GEMS Club

March 14, 16, 21, 23, 28, 30: GOTR Practice

March 13—17: PTO Bring in your Green \$\$ Fundraiser

March 17: Golden Eagles Popcorn Sales

March 23: Enrichment Extravaganza

April 3-7: Spring Break – NO SCHOOL

SPRING SPORTS ARE RIGHT AROUND THE CORNER:

TTQ Spring 2023 Registration is now open. Similar to Girls on the Run. TTQ is a 9 week program of 5K training and learning activities for boys. 2 practices per week after school. The season ends with a 5K run. Program runs March 13—May 20. Register now at: arborcircle.org/ttq

Oakridge Youth Baseball Sign Ups are happening NOW! Register at: oakridgebaseballclub.com

Rec Softball Sign-Ups is open to all girls through 8th grade. Find them on facebook at Oakridge Rec

Softball

Dear OUE Families,

SPRING IS NEAR!!! We are all looking forward to the warmer temperatures and spending more time outdoors.

March is READING MONTH!! Take time to enjoy our book, <u>All Rise for the Honorable Perry T. Cook</u> by Leslie Connor. There are so many inspirational quotes throughout this book. Spend time reading with your child and/or as a family. Remember, you are your child's first teacher!

If you remember, our theme for this year is "I was made to CELEBRATE." Each month I will be CELEBRATING a different grade level. This month I would like to CELEBRATE our Fifth Grade Students. Below I have listed our students of the month and some accomplishments centered around Fifth Grade.

## Students of the Month:

Sept.	Oct.	Nov.	Dec.	Jan.	Feb.
Emery	Randy	Molly	Braylon	Miley DeNio	Landan
Townsend	Evans	Wiltenburg	LaNore		Engstrom
Ellie Grimm	Ethan Spira	Sophia Evans	Ryan Sliter	Elisabeth Jordan	Tucker DeLora
Alexis	Jaxson Hill	Meeya	Ayden	Zaniyah	Sebastian
Aldred		Phillips	Kidd	Van Wyhe	Sanchez
Addison	Micheal	Paisley	Jayce	Teegan	Addison
Whitten	Jackson	Carlisle	Hanchera	Carey	Shivlie
Lyric	Arianna	Raelynn	Payton	Meeli	
Latsch	Malone	Miklosovic	Miller	Bostrom	

## **Accomplishments:**

95% of Fifth Graders were eligible for our Mid-Winter REWARD!

Around 80% of Fifth Graders have not received an office referral this ENTIRE year!

53 Fifth Graders made the Honor Roll during the second marking period.

Fifth graders made the most growth from Fall to Winter in the area of MATH on our Star Benchmark Assessment.

Thank you for sharing your children with us!!

Go Eagles!!!

Spring Parent Teacher Conferences and the Book Fair will be held: Tuesday, March 7: 4:30-7:30

Thursday, March 9: 4:30-7:30 Friday, March 10: 12:30-3:30 Looking forward to seeing you!!!